Arlington Elementary Parents- August 4th Update List:

(Parents can view the Video named 'August 4th Update'- the video was made to match the talking points
on the list)

e School begins Tuesday, September 7'".

e AKindergarten ONLY open house event will be held at the school on Thursday August 26" from
6:00-7:30. (Letter invites are in the mail)

e Elementary Open House for all grades will take place on Monday, August 30" from 6:00-7:00
(Kindergarten students do not have to attend, but are welcome if they want to go through the
building again)

e Supply lists are available on the school website. Select 'Academics’, Select 'Elementary’, then
'Elementary School Forms and Information’.

e Fees can be paid at open house, supplies can be brought to school at that time if that is
convenient... Fee information can also be found at the same location as the Supply Lists.

e Deposits for the cafeteria can be made at open house, or online. See the main page under
'District News' for information regarding deposits online. School lunches will be free for all
students this year, however students will need money for extras. (Kindergarten and 1st grade
students are not able to purchase extras)

e PTO will be discussing the Mumkin Sale kickoff, parents may be receiving an email for more
information regarding the PTO fundraiser. Participation is optional.

¢ We have a new school counselor, welcome Kara Kelly. Kara lives in Ottawa with her husband and
her 2 children. She has been in education for 9 years.

e Welcome Abby Leonard as our new 2" grade teacher! Abby is an Arlington Graduate and
worked in the building as a long term sub last school year.

e At this time, we plan for full capacity school days, and at this time we are not aware of any
mandates that require masking thus making the wearing of masks optional for all students and
staff. Frequent hand washing will be encouraged, and regular cleaning will take place.



